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The Pacific Northwest annual tournament is scheduled this coming May
26-30 at Lorraine Olson's place, Grants Pass, OR. They are planning a
ceremony to pay honor to one of the greatest table shuffleboard players to
ever play the game, Darrol Nelson. Lorraine has ask me to compile a video
for this ceremony and | need some help from several of you that have known
Darrol over his long and lustrous career. | would like to get several, possibly
4-6 verbal statements from those that would call me (714-334-0615) and |
will include them in my video. For those that wish to do a written statement,
please forward them to myself (marlind4@gmail.com) or Lorraine
(hurricanelorraine@msn.com). Thanks



